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16 February, 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians  Year 6 Stirk Cricket Carnival, 2021 
 

On Monday, 8 March, the Year 6 students will have the opportunity to participate in an Interschool 
Cricket Carnival at Maida Vale Reserve in Maida Vale. Falls Road PS will be represented by Year 6 
girls’ and boys’ teams who will compete against students from Gooseberry Hill PS, Kalamunda PS, 
Lesmurdie PS. Maida Vale PS and Walliston PS.  
 

Time/Location  
The cricket competitions will take place at Maida Vale Reserve in Maida Vale and will begin at 
9.30am in the morning and run until 1.30pm in the afternoon. Students will leave school at 9.00am 
and return by approximately 2.00pm. 
 

Cost 
The cost of the carnival for each child will be $8.50. This will cover the cost of transport to and from 
Maida Vale Reserve. Please place permission slip and money in an envelope, label clearly and 
return to the office 
 

Transport   
Students will be transported to and from the carnivals via an approved school bus contractor, 
Lesmurdie Bus Service.  
 

Things to Remember  
Parents are asked to ensure that students: 

 Wear their school uniform (GREEN shirt) 
 Have their morning tea and lunch; 
 Have a water bottle, sunscreen and a hat; and 
 Wear appropriate footwear for playing cricket. 

 

Student Supervision  
Students will be supervised by the Year 6 teachers, Erin Burns and Jordan Ferguson and the Deputy 
Principal, Simon Docherty.  
 

Recess/Lunch 
Students will need to bring any food or drinks that they require during the day to the carnival. 
 

Student Contact 
In the event of an emergency, parents can contact their children at the Cricket Lightning Carnival 
through the Teacher-in-Charge on the school mobile number, 0477 711 477 or through the school on 
9291 2150. 
 

Accidents or Illness 
Please update any medical details on the back of the consent form. 
 

Participation 
Students will be representing Falls Road PS and appropriate behaviour is an expectation throughout 
the carnival. Students may be excluded from participating in the carnival if their behaviour at school 
prior to the carnival has been inappropriate. Parents are encouraged to attend and support their child 
(own transport is required). Any students that don’t attend will be supervised at school. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Simon Docherty - Deputy Principal 
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Consent Form for 2021 Year 6 STIRK CRICKET LIGHTNING CARNIVAL 
 
To be returned signed to school before Friday, 5 March 
 
 
(PLEASE PRINT NAME of CHILD): 

Home phone: 
 
Work phone: 

 
Mobile 

 
Other Contact and phone no. 
 
I have read and understood the information regarding the STIRK CRICKET LIGHTNING 

CARNIVAL excursion and give consent for my child to travel by bus to attend the carnival at Maida 

Vale Reserve on Monday, 8 March, 2021 

 
I have enclosed $8.50 to pay for the cost of the bus                       
 
I have paid $8.50 online   
 
Falls Road Primary School 
BSB.             633 000 
Account No. 154 725 592 
clearly stating student's Surname, initial and reason for payment (eg Smith J-Swimming). 
 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian:____________________________ Date:___________________ 
 
 

Additional medical information: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


